From: Kathy Kaye

To: Keith Scully; Doris McConnell; Laura Mork; Eben Pobee; John Ramsdell; Chris Roberts; Betsy Robertson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Item 9(b) Ordinance 968 MUR-70 Regulations
Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 5:05:04 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council Members:

I am addressing agenda item 9(b) Ordinance 968, regulations for MUR-70 building sites.
Currently, no trees are required to be retained on MUR-70 sites. With Shoreline growing at an
exponential rate, trees are being felled at an alarming rate for housing. MUR-80 sites require a 10%
tree retention rate. Please also consider in your deliberations a 10% tree retention rate for MUR-70

sites.

Thank you.

Kathy Kaye

Save Shoreline Trees
19308 20th Avenue NW
Shoreline, WA 98177

Email: kathykaye515@gmail.com
Cell: 206-851-7762
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